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Mr. Clifford D. May, Jr. W
Director of Data Processing

Headquarters, Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C. 20505

Dear Mr. May:

I thoroughly enjoyed and greatly profited from the fine briefing
you gave me on Wednesday. It's quite clear that you and I have many
similar problems to solve in the management area. 1L found it very
helpful to talk with you and, I must say encouraging, to know that
someone else is struggling as I am to get a solid handle on ADP.

Tt was a great pleasure to meet you and I hope that you will be able
to come out here soon so that we can bring you up to date on our
facility and we can have another opportunity to exchange ideas.

Thanks again for giving me soO much of your time.

Sincerely,

E. S. INCE
Rear Admiral, U. 8. Navy
Deputy Director for Telecommunications
and Computer Services
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